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Representativity in the hospital sector
The EIRO industrial relations observatory has published its report into the 
representativity of employer and trade union organisations in the hospital sector. 
Along with an overview, national reports on social dialogue arrangements in all 27 
EU Member States are available on the EIRO website.
Read more at > EIRO (EN)
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